DOCKETED

Docket Number:

18-HYD-04

Project Title:

Draft Solicitation Concepts for Light-Duty Hydrogen Refueling
Infrastructure

TN #:

227317

Document Title:

Shell Comments Follow up questions on Hydrogen Draft Solicitation
Concepts

Description: | N/A
Filer: | System
Organization: | Shell
Submitter Role: | Public

Submission Date:

3/12/2019 10:45:03 AM

Docketed Date:

3/12/2019




Comment Received From: Shell

Submitted On: 3/12/2019

Docket Number: 18-HYD-04

Follow up questions on Hydrogen Draft Solicitation Concepts

Additional submitted attachment is included below.



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Kira.Dunn@shell.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 4:42 AM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: 18-HYD-04 and Hydrogen Draft Solicitation Concepts - follow up questions

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning:

We are seeking addition clarification regarding the following item, Section 2: “The Energy Commission may authorize
subsequent batches of stations (one batch at a time) on a first-come, first-served basis if: (A) all stations under
previously-approved batches have approval to build from their respective authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) within 18
months of the Energy Commission authorizing the station(s) under the agreement.”

Question 1: what occurs if all stations under the previously-approved batch do not have approval to build from their
respective AHJ within 18 months? For example, are the remaining batches in the awarded tranche disqualified from
funding?

Question 2: if a station under the previously-approved batch has become non-viable for permitting, can it be removed
from the batch? Provided the remaining stations in the previously-approved batch have approval to build from their
respective AHJ within 18 months, would this action render this condition for Energy Commission authorization of
subsequent batches of stations met?

Thank you in advance for your reply,
Kira Dunn

Kira Dunn

Grant Manager
T:281.544.6051
C:781.706.5454
kira.dunn@shell.com
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